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PUBLIC HEARING JUNE 20, 1989

The public hearing was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by
Supervisor James Totten.

Present for the board in addition to Totten were Marcia
Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Maria Foerester
and Thomas Totten, trustees.

There were approximately 40 persons in attendance.

The supervisor explained the process used in selecting
these final four sites. He then opened the floor for
comments and guestions.

Approximately 20 citizens commented or asked questions.
Motion to adjourn at 9 p.m. by Strong, supported by

Foerster. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township



